COF.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

ilth Avgust, 1924,

Dear 8irs,

With refercnce to my letter of $he 15th ultimo

o 4

relative to the hoiler survey of the fishing vessel "PATRICK

--{,—)wcw-gﬁ i

30WE" , T shall bhe glad to learn whether you are in receipt

ef any information regarding the carrying out of this

inspection.
I am, Doar 8irs,

Jours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secrotary.

The Surveyors,

BRILBAO.

Lloyd's Register

ozyé q2/- 0t ZF‘QWUOH




